
 

 

 
         Date: 5 Sep 2022 
 
 
 

 

Dear KJS Families, 

The KJS Senior Leadership Team will be hosting a live webinar entitled The KJS Way on Wednesday, 
September 14th from 3:30 - 3:55 p.m. (right before our You Tell Us Conferences begin). The webinar 
will focus on what we stand for at KJS, our strategic priorities, what they look like on a day-to-day 
basis at KJS, and some practical suggestions as to how you might support them at home. 

  

The webinar will be open to any interested families, so please use the link below to join. Please note 
that the webinar will be recorded if you are interested and unable to join at that time. 

  

https://zoom.us/j/94298752665 

  

Kind regards, 

Dr. Jamie Schmitz 

Acting Principal 

Kowloon Junior School 

 

https://mandrillapp.com/track/click/31051876/zoom.us?p=eyJzIjoiNUdWcmhpbm1iRGFWV1ZObm1jUmtyRjh6NHNZIiwidiI6MSwicCI6IntcInVcIjozMTA1MTg3NixcInZcIjoxLFwidXJsXCI6XCJodHRwczpcXFwvXFxcL3pvb20udXNcXFwvalxcXC85NDI5ODc1MjY2NVwiLFwiaWRcIjpcIjZhNDFjZWVlMDhlNDRmYjJiYzA5MzY2NGFmMGMwMmYxXCIsXCJ1cmxfaWRzXCI6W1wiMDhlOTZhODI4ZDM1NzE2ZTlmY2RjZTI5NGJhNTFlNzYwMzhmYTJkNlwiXX0ifQ

